Dear Participant:

Our names are Marynell Hardin, Linda Stodghill, and Amy Miller, and we are graduate students at Northwestern State University. For our final project, we are examining what smoking cessation treatments are used the most by Louisiana nurse practitioners (NPs), and to what degree of success. Because you are a practicing NP in the state of Louisiana, we are inviting you to participate in this research study by completing the attached survey.

The following questionnaire will require approximately ten minutes or less to complete. There is no compensation for responding nor is there any known risk. In order to ensure that all information will remain confidential, please do not include your name. Copies of the project will be provided to my Northwestern State University instructor and to the dean of the Graduate School of Nursing. If you choose to participate in this project, please answer all questions as honestly as possible and submit the completed questionnaire. Participation is strictly voluntary and you may refuse to participate at any time.

Thank you for taking the time to assist us in our educational endeavors. Completion and return of the questionnaire will indicate your willingness to participate in this study. If you require additional information or have questions, please contact one of us at the numbers listed below. Please click on the link below to complete the survey.
Thank you for your time,

Marynell Hardin

318-547-0877
mhardin027665@nsula.edu
Linda Stodghill

318-372-7047

lstodghill590448@nsula.edu
Amy Miller

318-372-4850

amiller023516@nsula.edu
